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Please oppose this act to withdraw Maine from the National Popular Vote Compact.  I
support the Compact because I believe that every voter's vote should have equal 
importance in determining the outcome of  elections.  The electoral college system 
makes the minority vote in each state irrelevant.  Moreover it causes states where the 
majority is not tightly contested to be overlooked in political campaigns.  Neither of 
these outcomes are healthy for our political system or our democracy.


